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NASSA CROSS COUNTRY
The NASSA Cross Country was held on Friday 11 May at the Sydney International
Equestrian Centre, Horsley Park

All the students had a great day and ran the course to the best of their abilities. Congratulations
to Alexandra Denford, Adrian Neoklis, Cynthia Neoklis, Zoe Noble, Maksim Norton, Jackson
Pidgeon, Michael Ruhs, Rachel Squire, Flynn Strudwick-Flanagan and Isabella Vander Reest on
placing within the top 10 to progress onto the AICES Cross Country Carnival. This will be held on
Tuesday 5 June 2018 at the Sydney International Equestrian Centre, Horsley Park.

We wish everyone the very best.  

Lisa Close
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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